FKonguladong Panlabhat ng Pilipinas Consulate Seneral of the Philippines

PHILIPPINE OVERSEAS LABOR OFFICE
Dubai, United Arab Emirates

POLO Dubai Advisory No. 15 - 2022:
POLO Services Unavailable on 09 May 2022

Consistent with the announcement of the Consulate General of the Philippines
in Dubai and Northern Emirates, POLO Dubai Services will be unavailable on 09
May 2022 (MONDAY) to give way to the last day of Overseas Absentee Voting
(07:00a.m. to 03:00p.m.).

For OFWs with existing appointment for POLO Services on 9 May 2022, POLO
Dubai will accommodate them from 10 May 2022 onwards, on their preferred date.

For the information and guidance of the public.

i~
JOHN RIO A. BAUTISTA
Labor Attaché




